
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

December 9, 2021 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW – TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Re: Pathway Com-Tel, Inc. Tariff FCC No. 1 

 FRN 0004-2737-28 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Attached for filing please find the Updated Base Document for Pathway Com-Tel, Inc.’s (“Pathway”) 
FCC Tariff No. 1, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of July 16, 2021.  
 
Please address any inquiries concerning the Updated Base Document to the attention of:  
 
Mr. Tym Rutkowski  
Senior Manager  
Moss Adams LLP  
601 W. Riverside Avenue, Suite 1800  
Spokane, WA  99201 
 
Phone:  509-777-0137  
Fax:  509-624-5129 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/	Tym	Rutkowski	
 
Tym Rutkowski 
Senior Manager 
Direct: (509) 777-0137 
Fax:    (509) 624-5129 
tym.rutkowski@mossadams.com 
 


